
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill 

Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Gymnastics  

Karate 

Club(SEMSA) 

Games  

Expressive Arts  

Disney  

Cooking  

Wednesday  Singing  

Thursday Creative DT  

Artist  

 

Friday   

Friday 18th November 

Diary Dates 
Monday 21st November 

Year 2 (selected children) in Cross Country 

competition at Hellesdon High School for cluster 

event 

Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 

 

Tuesday 22nd November 

Music lessons at Holt Road 

 

Wednesday 23rd November 

9:00am Phonics Information Session at Holt Road 

Drum lessons at Mill Lane 

5:30pm Phonics Information Session at Holt Road 

 

Thursday 24th November 

Horsford Primary Cross Country Event 

- 9:30am at Mill Lane (with Year 2) 

- 2:30pm at Holt Road 

 

Friday 25th November 

Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year 1&2 

(Year 1 please use the Gruffalo Cave classroom) 

Year 5/6 Girls Football Tournament at UEA 1-4pm 

House Points 

1st – Holkham – 424 

2nd – Sandringham - 416 

3rd – Blickling - 376 

4th – Felbrigg - 304 
 

Attendance Award 

Well done to Class 34L with  

99.21% attendance this week. 
 

This week’s certificate winners are:  

Holly Dawson, Morgan Clarke, Isabelle Ellis, Daniel 

Pound, Ruby Wright, Wesley Jones, Charlie 

Gunton, Zak-James Burden, Cody Starling, Tejan 

Sohna, Chloe Moulton, Lexie Grapes, Ashton 

Pointer, Emmi Didwell, Jack Fordham, Harry Dack, 

Jimmy Oliver, Olivia Burden, Will Hanwell, Austin 

Riches, Kyle Knights, Edith Green,  

Stephanie De’ath and Georgia Watts. 

Just a note….. 
Cross Country – Thursday 24th November 
Please make sure you have seen the cross country letter which was given out to the 
children today. Please visit the school office if you did not receive one. Here is a 
brief overview of its contents: 

• Year 2 to be dropped at Mill Lane on Thursday morning 

• Holt Road children (including Year 2) come to school in sports clothes and 
bring a spare pair of shoes for class time 

• Mill Lane children make sure you have a PE kit in school, including 
jogging bottoms and a warm top 

• Earrings need to be removed unless children can do it themselves 
 

Mill Lane Cross Country (with Year 2) at 9:30am 
 

Holt Road Cross Country at 2:30pm 
 

Reverse Advent Calendar Foodbank 
Don’t forget the 1st December is the last day for Foodbank donations to be in school. 
Keep those donations coming in – you can follow this link if you need ideas of things 
you can pop in your trolley this weekend: 
http://www.networknorwich.co.uk/Articles/210559/Network_Norwich_and_Norfolk/Pa
rtners/Norwich_Foodbank/Admin_Articles/What_food_do_we_need.aspx  
 
Children In Need 
An early thank you for your generosity for Children In Need. The children looked 
fabulous in their spotty attire and were hopefully excited about any cakes and buns 
that we had for sale at the end of the day. Enjoy a cake whilst watching the show 
tonight, we will let you know how much we raised next week. Thank you for 
supporting this event. 
 
Argos Catalogues 
If you have a spare Argos catalogue that isn’t being thumbed through for Christmas 
ideas then we’d really appreciate it in school. That or any other home style 
magazines, women’s or children’s. The Year One children are using them at Skill 
Force next week. Just pop them in to the Holt Road office. 
 
Car Park at Mill Lane 
Please can we remind you that our car park operates a one way system. In order for 
this system to work efficiently we are reliant on drivers not blocking the entrance and 
waiting on the double yellow lines. There is an accident waiting to happen if people 
drive in the exit gate. Please help us to keep our children safe by adhering to this 
rule. 
Thank you 

PTA News 
We hope the children enjoyed their first school disco of this year. 

Thank you to all parents and staff who volunteered their time to 

support these events.  

Please keep donations of teddies for teddy tombola, chocolate for 

chocolate tombola, raffle prizes and jam jars coming in.  

 

If you have any ideas for events we could hold this year or if you have 

volunteered to help us but haven’t been contacted by our chair Sue 

Smith, please email her on horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com 

 

Please note the new dates for our Christmas Fayres 

Mill Lane – Friday 9th December 2-4pm 

Holt Road – Monday 12th December 2-4pm 


